From: Zeev Vlodaver

To: Michael Miller
Cc: Amy Stolpestad; Brendmoen, Amy (CI-StPaul); Thao, Dai (CI-StPaul); Prince, Jane (CI-StPaul); Jalali, Mitra (CI-StPaul);

Yang, Nelsie (CI-StPaul); CouncilHearing (CI-StPaul); *CI-StPaul Contact-Council; Tolbert, Chris (CI-StPaul); Noecker
Rebecca (CI-StPaul); Jana Hagen; Katie Meier; Kimberly Miller; Rob Stolpestad; Terry E. Troy; Tom Meier; Erik Hagen
Subject: Re: RES PH 21-49 : Comment for Agenda Item #23 Council Meeting 14 April 2021
Date: Sunday, April 11, 2021 9:17:45 PM

RES PH 21-49: Objection for Agenda Item #23 Council
meeting April 14 2021

Inbox
Zeev

Vlodaver <zeev.vlodaver@gmail.com> 1:03 PM (8 hours ago)

to Contac-
Council, CouncilHearing, rebecca.noecker, dai.thao, jane.prince, nelsie.yang

Dear City Council and Clerk of the Council:

My wife and | live at 6 Edgcumbe Place in Highland Park for the last 30 years, we
want you to know that we , like the rest of the property owners on Edgcumbe
Place want the city's reconstruction of Edgcumbe Place to follow the road as
currently constructed and not as erroneously described in the legal description that
the Public Works people apparently intend to use. The proposed City Council
project will destroy decorative walls , fences; and serious crowding of one of the
homes.

The proposed City Council project also will destroy mature trees, affecting the
nature and the environment

The solution is to move the faulty easement, not to move the road. We seven
neighbors are willing to grant a Corrected Easement to allow a new road to follow
the existing road, not the mistaken easement. This is the least expensive and least
damaging approach to our special little road.

Please do not approve the proposed changes to Edgcumbe place until the staff
has shown us the proposal and made the changes necessary to cost effectively
meet our needs.

Thank you

Zeev and Dalia Vlodaver

6 Edgcumne Place

690-2110

Dr. Zeev Vlodaver
651-690-2110
zeev.Vl ver@gmail.com

On Sun, Apr 11, 2021 at 8:59 PM Michael Miller <michael.miller@uwrf.edu> wrote:

Dear City Council Members and Clerk of the Council:
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Attached please find comments to be entered into the Council agenda for review and consideration
in advance of the upcoming Public Hearing scheduled for April 14, 2021.

Thank you.

Michael & Kimberly Miller

5 Edgcumbe Place

On Sun, Apr 11, 2021 at 4:31 PM Erik Hagen <hagen007@umn.edu> wrote:

Dear City Council Members and Clerk of the Council:

Attached please find comments to be entered into the Council agenda for review and
consideration in advance of the upcoming Public Hearing scheduled for April 14, 2021.

Thank you.

Erik and Jana Hagen
3 Edgcumbe Place

Cell: 651-470-2805

Amy O'Connor Stolpestad
(c) 651-755-8032

Dr. Zeev Vlodaver
651-690-2110
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